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and Jack Cuzick. 30. Conclusions and
prospects, Peter Selby and Margaret A
Knowles.
Bitemporal Data Tom Johnston
2014-08-19 Bitemporal data has always
been important. But it was not until
2011 that the ISO released a SQL
standard that supported it.
Currently, among major DBMS vendors,
Oracle, IBM and Teradata now provide
at least some bitemporal
functionality in their flagship
products. But to use these products
effectively, someone in your IT
organization needs to know more than
how to code bitemporal SQL
statements. Perhaps, in your
organization, that person is you. To
correctly interpret business requests
for temporal data, to correctly
specify requirements to your IT
development staff, and to correctly
design bitemporal databases and
applications, someone in your
enterprise needs a deep understanding
of both the theory and the practice
of managing bitemporal data. Someone
also needs to understand what the
future may bring in the way of
additional temporal functionality, so
their enterprise can plan for it.
Perhaps, in your organization, that
person is you. This is the book that
will show the do-it-yourself IT
professional how to design and build
bitemporal databases and how to write
bitemporal transactions and queries,
and will show those who will direct
the use of vendor-provided bitemporal
DBMSs exactly what is going on "under
the covers" of that software.
Explains the business value of
bitemporal data in terms of the
information that can be provided by
bitemporal tables and not by any
other form of temporal data,
including history tables, version
tables, snapshot tables, or slowlychanging dimensions. Provides an
integrated account of the
mathematics, logic, ontology and
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semantics of relational theory and
relational databases, in terms of
which current relational theory and
practice can be seen as unnecessarily
constrained to the management of
nontemporal and incompletely temporal
data. Explains how bitemporal tables
can provide the time-variance and
nonvolatility hitherto lacking in
Inmon historical data warehouses.
Explains how bitemporal dimensions
can replace slowly-changing
dimensions in Kimball star schemas,
and why they should do so. Describes
several extensions to the current
theory and practice of bitemporal
data, including the use of episodes,
"whenever" temporal transactions and
queries, and future transaction time.
Points out a basic error in the ISO’s
bitemporal SQL standard, and warns
practitioners against the use of that
faulty functionality. Recommends six
extensions to the ISO standard which
will increase the business value of
bitemporal data. Points towards a
tritemporal future for bitemporal
data, in which an Aristotelian
ontology and a speech-act semantics
support the direct management of the
statements inscribed in the rows of
relational tables, and add the
ability to track the provenance of
database content to existing
bitemporal databases. This book also
provides the background needed to
become a business ontologist, and
explains why an IT data management
person, deeply familiar with
corporate databases, is best suited
to play that role. Perhaps, in your
organization, that person is you.
Webvision Helga Kolb 2007
Anatomy & Physiology 2016
Computational Stem Cell Biology
Patrick Cahan 2019-05-07 This volume
details methods and protocols to
further the study of stem cells
within the computational stem cell
biology (CSCB) field. Chapters are
divided into four sections covering
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the theory and practice of modeling
of stem cell behavior, analyzing
single cell genome-scale
measurements, reconstructing gene
regulatory networks, and
metabolomics. Written in the highly
successful Methods in Molecular
Biology series format, chapters
include introductions to their
respective topics, lists of the
necessary materials and reagents,
step-by-step, readily reproducible
laboratory protocols, and tips on
troubleshooting and avoiding known
pitfalls. Authoritative and cuttingedge, Computational Stem Cell
Biology: Methods and Protocols will
be an invaluable guide to researchers
as they explore stem cells from the
perspective of computational biology.
10 Last Years Solved Papers (HSC) Science Gurukul Books 2019-08-23
APC Learning Mathematics - Class 6
(CBSE) - Avichal Publishing Company
M.L. Aggarwal Learning Mathematics Class 6 has been written by Prof.
M.L. Aggarwal in accordance with the
latest syllabus of the NCERT and
Guidelines issued by the CBSE on
Comprehensive and Continuous
Evaluation (CCE). The subject matter
has been explained in a simple
language and includes many examples
from real life situations. Questions
in the form of Fill in the Blanks,
True/False statements and Multiple
Choice Questions have been given
under the heading ‘Mental Maths’.
Some Value Based Questions have also
been included to impart values among
students. In addition to normal
questions, some Higher Order Thinking
Skills (HOTS) questions have been
given to enhance the analytical
thinking of the students. Each
chapter is followed by a Summary
which recapitulates the new terms,
concepts and results.
HSC Year 11 Biology Topic Tests
2020-08
Innovations in Psychiatry Panagiota
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Korenis 2021 "This book will present
the most up to date and concise
information related to psychiatric
innovations and is especially written
for those looking for a quick and
easy reference guide. Conveniently
formatted to present the most current
and up to date concepts and ensure
that you are prepared for your
psychiatry shelf, PRITE, psychiatry
boards and recertification exams. It
will quickly become your go to
reference material for psychiatric
technological innovations"-Success One Bilogy 2018 Edit
2018-02-12 Excel Success One HSC
Biology contains 2001-2003 and
2008-2016 past HSC questions, with
detailed answers written by
experienced HSC markers, a Topic
Index, a Mark Maximizer Guide and a
Glossary of Key Verbs. This title
helps you get the results you want by
practising actual HSC papers and
answering HSC-level questions.
CHAPTERS: Mark Maximizer Guide Past
HSC Questions and Answers (2001-2003)
by Topic Core Topics Chapter 1
Maintaining a Balance Chapter 2
Blueprint of Life Chapter 3 The
Search for Better Health Option
Topics Chapter 4 Communication
Chapter 5 Biotechnology Chapter 6
Genetics: The Code Broken? Chapter 7
The Human Story HSC Examination
Papers and Answers (2008-2016)
Chapter 8 2008 HSC Examination Paper
Chapter 9 2009 HSC Examination Paper
Chapter 10 2010 HSC Examination Paper
Chapter 11 2011 HSC Examination Paper
Chapter 12 2012 HSC Examination Paper
Chapter 13 2013 HSC Examination Paper
Chapter 14 2014 HSC Examination Paper
Chapter 15 2015 HSC Examination Paper
Chapter 16 2016 HSC Examination Paper
Globally Harmonized System of
Classification and Labelling of
Chemicals (GHS) United Nations
Economic Commission for Europe
2015-06-19 The Globally Harmonized
System of Classification and
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Labelling of Chemicals (GHS)
addresses classification and
labelling of chemicals by types of
hazards. It provides the basis for
worldwide harmonization of rules and
regulations on chemicals and aims at
enhancing the protection of human
health and the environment during
their handling, transport and use by
ensuring that the information about
their physical, health and
environmental hazards is available.
The sixth revised edition includes,
inter alia, a new hazard class for
desensitized explosives and a new
hazard category for pyrophoric gases;
miscellaneous amendments intended to
further clarify the criteria for some
hazard classes (explosives, specific
target organ toxicity following
single exposure, aspiration hazard,
and hazardous to the aquatic
environment) and to complement the
information to be included in section
9 of the Safety Data Sheet; revised
and further rationalized
precautionary statements; and an
example of labelling of a small
packaging in Annex 7.
NMMS Exam Guide for (8th) Class VIII
Rph Editorial Board 2020-10 This
comprehensive book is specially
developed for the candidates of
National MeansCumMerit Scholarship
Exam (For Class VIII). This book
includes Study Material & Previous
Papers for the purpose of practice of
questions based on the latest pattern
of the examination. Detailed
Explanatory Answers have also been
provided for the selected questions
for Better Understanding of the
Candidates
Excel Success One HSC Biology 2019
Edit 2019-02-12
Lexical Bundles in Native and Nonnative Scientific Writing Danica
Salazar 2014-11-15 This book presents
an investigation of lexical bundles
in native and non-nativescientific
writing in English, whose aim is to
hsc-2013-biology-question-paper

produce a frequency-derived,
statistically- and qualitativelyrefined list of the most
pedagogically useful lexical bundles
in scientific prose: one that can be
sorted and filtered by frequency, key
word, structure and function, and
includes contextual information such
as variations, authentic examples and
usage notes. The first part of the
volumediscusses the creation of this
list based on a multimillion-word
corpus of biomedical research writing
and reveals the structure and
functions of lexical bundles and
their role in effective scientific
communication. A comparative analysis
of a non-native corpus highlights
non-native scientists’ difficulties’
inemploying lexical bundles. The
second part of the volume explores
pedagogical applications and provides
a series of teaching activities that
illustrate how EAP teachers or
materials designers can use the list
of lexical bundles in their practice.
The Fiftieth Gate Mark Raphael Baker
2011-01-01 A love story and a
detective story, a study of history
and of memory, this spellbinding new
work explores a son's confrontation
with the terror of his parents'
childhood.Moving from Poland and
Germany to Jerusalem and Melbourne,
Mark Raphael Baker travels across the
silence of fifty years, through the
gates of Auschwitz, and into a dark
bunker where a little girl hides in
fear. As he returns to scenes of his
parents' captivity, he struggles to
unveil the mystery of their
survival.the Fiftieth Gate is a
journey from despair and death
towards hope and life; the story of a
son who enters his parents' memories
and, inside the darkness, finds
light.* Winner, NSW Premier's
Literary Award 1997'It is an honour
to read this magnificent book. Baker
does with memory what Rembrandt does
with light. He uses it to model, to
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imagine, to illuminate, to astonish.'
- Philip Adams'this gate here, I
recognise it. Behind it is a steep
slope, a hill, fields, grass. We
would slide down it in winter.'At
last, an incontrovertible test
through which my father's memory
might be vindicated. two lone gates
that appear to lead nowhere.'Push,'
we scream, 'lift the latch and
push.''No. I remember too much now.
No.'
Medical Microbiology Samuel Baron
1986
U.S. Health in International
Perspective National Research Council
2013-04-12 The United States is among
the wealthiest nations in the world,
but it is far from the healthiest.
Although life expectancy and survival
rates in the United States have
improved dramatically over the past
century, Americans live shorter lives
and experience more injuries and
illnesses than people in other highincome countries. The U.S. health
disadvantage cannot be attributed
solely to the adverse health status
of racial or ethnic minorities or
poor people: even highly advantaged
Americans are in worse health than
their counterparts in other, "peer"
countries. In light of the new and
growing evidence about the U.S.
health disadvantage, the National
Institutes of Health asked the
National Research Council (NRC) and
the Institute of Medicine (IOM) to
convene a panel of experts to study
the issue. The Panel on Understanding
Cross-National Health Differences
Among High-Income Countries examined
whether the U.S. health disadvantage
exists across the life span,
considered potential explanations,
and assessed the larger implications
of the findings. U.S. Health in
International Perspective presents
detailed evidence on the issue,
explores the possible explanations
for the shorter and less healthy
hsc-2013-biology-question-paper

lives of Americans than those of
people in comparable countries, and
recommends actions by both government
and nongovernment agencies and
organizations to address the U.S.
health disadvantage.
International Review of Cytology
1992-12-02 International Review of
Cytology
Success One HSC Biology 2014 Edit
2014 Excel Success One HSC Biology
contains 2001-2003 and 2005-2013 past
HSC questions, with detailed answers
written by experienced HSC markers, a
Topic Index, a Mark Maximizer Guide
and a Glossary of Key Verbs. This
title helps you get the results you
want by practising actual HSC papers
and answering HSC-level questions.
H.S.C Sample Papers Science Stream
for 2022 Exam (Maharashtra Board) :
New Pattern Questions - Hindi, Eng,
Marathi, Maths & Stats, Physics,
Chem, Bio Oswal - Gurukul 2021-08-25
H.S.C. SAMPLE PAPERS (Maharashtra
Board) for 2022 Exam (Science Stream)
- Handbook of 8 Subjects, Activity
Sheet & Question Papers on New
Pattern
Stem Cell Biology and Regenerative
Medicine Charles Durand 2022-09-01
The study of stem cell biology is
under intensive investigations.
Because stem cells have the unique
capability to self-renew and
differentiate into one or several
cell types, they play a critical role
in development, tissue homeostasis
and regeneration. Stem cells also
constitute promising cell candidates
for cell therapy.The aim of this book
is to provide an accurate knowledge
on stem cell biology and regenerative
medicine. This book will cover many
topics in the field and is based on
seminars given by recognized
scientists involved the international
master program on stem cell biology
at the University Pierre and Marie
Curie (UPMC) in Paris.
Sociological Abstracts Leo P. Chall
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1955 Contains more that 300,000
records covering sociology, social
work, and other social sciences.
Covers 1963 to the present. Updated
six times per year.
Engineering Studies John Rochford
2000-01-01
Assistant Statistician Jack Rudman
1994-06 The Assistant Statistician
Passbook(R) prepares you for your
test by allowing you to take practice
exams in the subjects you need to
study. It provides hundreds of
questions and answers in the areas
that will likely be covered on your
upcoming exam, including but not
limited to: basic statistics
including data collection; arithmetic
computation and reasoning;
understanding and interpreting
tabular material; understanding and
interpreting written material;
preparing written material; and more
36 Sample Question Papers: CBSE Class
10 for Term 1 November 2021
Examination Oswal - Gurukul
2021-09-20
Essentials of Stem Cell Biology
Robert Lanza 2009-06-05 First
developed as an accessible
abridgement of the successful
Handbook of Stem Cells, Essentials of
Stem Cell Biology serves the needs of
the evolving population of
scientists, researchers,
practitioners and students that are
embracing the latest advances in stem
cells. Representing the combined
effort of seven editors and more than
200 scholars and scientists whose
pioneering work has defined our
understanding of stem cells, this
book combines the prerequisites for a
general understanding of adult and
embryonic stem cells with a
presentation by the world's experts
of the latest research information
about specific organ systems. From
basic biology/mechanisms, early
development, ectoderm, mesoderm,
endoderm, methods to application of
hsc-2013-biology-question-paper

stem cells to specific human
diseases, regulation and ethics, and
patient perspectives, no topic in the
field of stem cells is left
uncovered. Selected for inclusion in
Doody's Core Titles 2013, an
essential collection development tool
for health sciences libraries
Contributions by Nobel Laureates and
leading international investigators
Includes two entirely new chapters
devoted exclusively to induced
pluripotent stem (iPS) cells written
by the scientists who made the
breakthrough Edited by a worldrenowned author and researcher to
present a complete story of stem
cells in research, in application,
and as the subject of political
debate Presented in full color with
glossary, highlighted terms, and
bibliographic entries replacing
references
Principles of Tissue Engineering
Robert Lanza 2000-05-16 The
opportunity that tissue engineering
provides for medicine is
extraordinary. In the United States
alone, over half-a-trillion dollars
are spent each year to care for
patients who suffer from tissue loss
or dysfunction. Although numerous
books and reviews have been written
on tissue engineering, none has been
as comprehensive in its defining of
the field. Principles of Tissue
Engineering combines in one volume
the prerequisites for a general
understanding of tissue growth and
development, the tools and
theoretical information needed to
design tissues and organs, as well as
a presentation of applications of
tissue engineering to diseases
affecting specific organ systems. The
first edition of the book, published
in 1997, is the definite reference in
the field. Since that time, however,
the discipline has grown
tremendously, and few experts would
have been able to predict the
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explosion in our knowledge of gene
expression, cell growth and
differentiation, the variety of stem
cells, new polymers and materials
that are now available, or even the
successful introduction of the first
tissue-engineered products into the
marketplace. There was a need for a
new edition, and this need has been
met with a product that defines and
captures the sense of excitement,
understanding and anticipation that
has followed from the evolution of
this fascinating and important field.
Key Features * Provides vast,
detailed analysis of research on all
of the major systems of the human
body, e.g., skin, muscle,
cardiovascular, hematopoietic, and
nerves * Essential to anyone working
in the field * Educates and directs
both the novice and advanced
researcher * Provides vast, detailed
analysis of research with all of the
major systems of the human body, e.g.
skin, muscle, cardiovascular,
hematopoietic, and nerves * Has new
chapters written by leaders in the
latest areas of research, such as
fetal tissue engineering and the
universal cell * Considered the
definitive reference in the field *
List of contributors reads like a
"who's who" of tissue engineering,
and includes Robert Langer, Joseph
Vacanti, Charles Vacanti, Robert
Nerem, A. Hari Reddi, Gail Naughton,
George Whitesides, Doug
Lauffenburger, and Eugene Bell, among
others
Philosophy of Stem Cell Biology M.
Fagan 2013-01-21 This examination of
stem cell biology from a philosophy
of science perspective clarifies the
field's central concept, the stem
cell, as well as its aims, methods,
models, explanations and evidential
challenges. Relations to systems
biology and clinical medicine are
also discussed.
Pregnancy Day By Day Maggie Blott
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2009-08-17 The complete guide to
pregnancy, day-by-day No other
pregnancy book provides this level of
detail, allied with such
extraordinary photographs, 3D scans
and illustrations which reveal in
unprecedented clarity exactly what is
happening to you and your baby every
single day. From early fetal
development to how your hormones
prepare you for birth, learn from
world-class experts. Plus,
obstetricians, midwives and parents
advise on your baby's development,
medical matters, your changing body,
diet, fitness and much more. A
special hour-by-hour rundown of what
to expect during and immediately
after birth, plus further reassurance
for the first two weeks of your
baby's life, will give a helping hand
through the culmination of your
pregnancy, from pain relief to those
first intimate and unique moments
between you and your child.
S. Chand's Biology For Class XII Dr.
P.S. Verma & Dr. B.P. Pandey 2018
S.Chand S Biology -XII - CBSE
The European Blood and Marrow
Transplantation Textbook for Nurses
Michelle Kenyon 2018-03-14 This book
is open access under a CC BY 4.0
license. This textbook, endorsed by
the European Society for Blood and
Marrow Transplantation (EBMT),
provides adult and paediatric nurses
with a full and informative guide
covering all aspects of transplant
nursing, from basic principles to
advanced concepts. It takes the
reader on a journey through the
history of transplant nursing,
including essential and progressive
elements to help nurses improve their
knowledge and benefit the patient
experience, as well as a
comprehensive introduction to
research and auditing methods. This
new volume specifically intended for
nurses, complements the ESH-EBMT
reference title, a popular
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educational resource originally
developed in 2003 for physicians to
accompany an annual training course
also serving as an educational tool
in its own right. This title is
designed to develop the knowledge of
nurses in transplantation. It is the
first book of its kind specifically
targeted at nurses in this specialist
field and acknowledges the valuable
contribution that nursing makes in
this area. This volume presents
information that is essential for the
education of nurses new to
transplantation, while also offering
a valuable resource for more
experienced nurses who wish to update
their knowledge.
Antibiotic Resistance Threats in the
United States 2013 Tom Frieden
2013-11-30 Antimicrobial resistance
is one of our most serious health
threats. Infections from resistant
bacteria are now too common, and some
pathogens have even become resistant
to multiple types or classes of
antibiotics. The loss of effective
antibiotics will undermine our
ability to fight infectious diseases
and manage the infectious
complications common in vulnerable
patients undergoing chemotherapy for
cancer, dialysis for renal failure,
and surgery, especially organ
transplantation, for which the
ability to treat secondary infections
is crucial. This report discusses the
complex problem of antibiotic
resistance today and the potentially
catastrophic consequences of
inaction. Its purpose is to increase
awareness of the threat that
antibiotic resistance poses and to
encourage immediate action to address
the threat. This document can serve
as a reference for anyone looking for
information about antibiotic
resistance. For more technical
information, references and links are
provided. Figures. This is a print on
demand report.
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Stage 6 Engineering Studies John
Rochford 2011
Excel HSC Biology Diane Alford 2008
The Subtle Art of Not Giving a F*ck
Mark Manson 2016-09-13 #1 New York
Times Bestseller Over 10 million
copies sold In this generationdefining self-help guide, a superstar
blogger cuts through the crap to show
us how to stop trying to be
"positive" all the time so that we
can truly become better, happier
people. For decades, we’ve been told
that positive thinking is the key to
a happy, rich life. "F**k
positivity," Mark Manson says. "Let’s
be honest, shit is f**ked and we have
to live with it." In his wildly
popular Internet blog, Manson doesn’t
sugarcoat or equivocate. He tells it
like it is—a dose of raw, refreshing,
honest truth that is sorely lacking
today. The Subtle Art of Not Giving a
F**k is his antidote to the coddling,
let’s-all-feel-good mindset that has
infected American society and spoiled
a generation, rewarding them with
gold medals just for showing up.
Manson makes the argument, backed
both by academic research and welltimed poop jokes, that improving our
lives hinges not on our ability to
turn lemons into lemonade, but on
learning to stomach lemons better.
Human beings are flawed and
limited—"not everybody can be
extraordinary, there are winners and
losers in society, and some of it is
not fair or your fault." Manson
advises us to get to know our
limitations and accept them. Once we
embrace our fears, faults, and
uncertainties, once we stop running
and avoiding and start confronting
painful truths, we can begin to find
the courage, perseverance, honesty,
responsibility, curiosity, and
forgiveness we seek. There are only
so many things we can give a f**k
about so we need to figure out which
ones really matter, Manson makes
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clear. While money is nice, caring
about what you do with your life is
better, because true wealth is about
experience. A much-needed grab-youby-the-shoulders-and-look-you-in-theeye moment of real-talk, filled with
entertaining stories and profane,
ruthless humor, The Subtle Art of Not
Giving a F**k is a refreshing slap
for a generation to help them lead
contented, grounded lives.
Last Years Solved Papers (SSC SemiEnglish Medium): Maharashtra Board
Class 10 for 2022 Examination Oswal Gurukul 2021-09-20
Japanese Continuers 2000
Was Hitler a Darwinian? Robert J.
Richards 2013-11-06 In tracing the
history of Darwin’s accomplishment
and the trajectory of evolutionary
theory during the late nineteenth and
early twentieth centuries, most
scholars agree that Darwin introduced
blind mechanism into biology, thus
banishing moral values from the
understanding of nature. According to
the standard interpretation, the
principle of survival of the fittest
has rendered human behavior,
including moral behavior, ultimately
selfish. Few doubt that Darwinian
theory, especially as construed by
the master’s German disciple, Ernst
Haeckel, inspired Hitler and led to
Nazi atrocities. In this collection
of essays, Robert J. Richards argues
that this orthodox view is
wrongheaded. A close historical
examination reveals that Darwin, in
more traditional fashion, constructed
nature with a moral spine and
provided it with a goal: man as a
moral creature. The book takes up
many other topics—including the
character of Darwin’s chief
principles of natural selection and
divergence, his dispute with Alfred
Russel Wallace over man’s big brain,
the role of language in human
development, his relationship to
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Herbert Spencer, how much his views
had in common with Haeckel’s, and the
general problem of progress in
evolution. Moreover, Richards takes a
forceful stand on the timely issue of
whether Darwin is to blame for
Hitler’s atrocities. Was Hitler a
Darwinian? is intellectual history at
its boldest.
Know Your State West Bengal Goutam
Chakraborty 2020-12-07 An editorial
team of highly skilled professionals
at Arihant, works hand in glove to
ensure that the students receive the
best and accurate content through our
books. From inception till the book
comes out from print, the whole team
comprising of authors, editors,
proofreaders and various other
involved in shaping the book put in
their best efforts, knowledge and
experience to produce the rigorous
content the students receive. Keeping
in mind the specific requirements of
the students and various
examinations, the carefully designed
exam oriented and exam ready content
comes out only after intensive
research and analysis. The experts
have adopted whole new style of
presenting the content which is
easily understandable, leaving behind
the old traditional methods which
once used to be the most effective.
They have been developing the latest
content & updates as per the needs
and requirements of the students
making our books a hallmark for
quality and reliability for the past
15 years.
The Military Guide to Financial
Independence and Retirement Doug
Nordman 2011-06 "Filled with
examples, checklists, websites, and a
rich collection of appendices that
deal with inflation, multiple income
streams, and the value of a military
pension, this book is essential
reading for anyone contemplating
retiring from the military"--From
publisher's website.
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